CEO Letter Autumn 2 Christmas 2024

Welcome to my Autumn 2 CEO letter culminating at the end of a
wonderful half term.

Our Remembrance services feel like a very long time ago, as does
All Saints Ranton’s celebration event which was so well attended by
families, the community, Governors and Directors. Children had a
blast and it was great to draw Ralph’s bandanna competition. Here
is the winner!

It was wonderful to see all our schools online for our Trust
values worship on generosity. It was led brilliantly by our
year 6 children at Mary Howard CE primary school and
was enjoyed by all.

Richard Crosse and St Mary’s choir have been so busy,
they took part in the ENTRUST Music service Staffordshire
Christmas concert at Lichfield Cathedral which was
magnificent and they also sang at All Saints church with
the Kings Bromley Village Harmony Choir. The church
was full of all generations and we were treated to
refreshments too. All the singing was beautiful.

| have been blessed to attend at least two christmas
events per school and Ralph and | have been made
very welcome. They were all so magical and such
special times for our staff, children and families.
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From top left to right: Richard Crosse, St Marys, Anson, All Saints, The Howard, St Andrews and
Mary Howard.
| hope you all have a safe and happy half term ready for the run up to Christmas!

Regards, Mrs Charlene Gethin aNA Ralph!




